
Notice of Sidewalk Project 

Beginning on Monday, August 6th the final part of the sidewalk, 
curb, and gutter project on Bertrand Avenue between 5th and 6th 
Streets will begin (#3 on the map below). As a result, the 
parking stalls in front of the project area will be blocked-off. 
Please have your vehicle removed from the project area prior to 
7:00 a.m. on Monday, August 6th.




